From: Salem Eagle's Beak
Sent: Saturday, December 7, 2019 10:01 PM
Subject: New Year's Eve at the Eagles

Hi all,

There will be no music, karaoke, bingo or food during December so please disregard the Eagle Beak. The
only event planned during December is New Year's Eve party. Please see the attached flyer for New
Year's Eve at the Eagles in Keizer.

Regards,

Board of Trustees



